Volunteers Help With Food Basket Delivery
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December 21st, 2016 - Today the volunteers were happy to work along side the members of the
Town Hall and Riverdale Park Police Department to hand out food baskets to the citizens of
Riverdale Park to help celebrate the holidays. It was a great time to work along side of a great
team and help the great residents of Riverdale Park!
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